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                                          The Team GO SAIL Foundation, INC.

                                           Amanda Clark & Sarah Mergenthaler’s Olympic Campaign

                                                                   P. O.  Box 373 ~ Shelter Island, NY 11964

                                                                   www.TeamGOSAIL.org


March 29, 2008

Mary von Conta 

PO box 617

Southport, CT 06890

RE: Amanda Clark and Sarah Mergenthaler- US Olympic Team members 2008 470 class.

Dear Southport Sailing Foundation,

We would like to thank you for your consideration of our team; Amanda Clark and Sarah Mergenthaler –Team GO SAIL 2008. We are writing in request of a grant from the Southport Sailing Foundation. The grant would help to cover the purchase of a suit of sails valued at $2,500.00. We are in the final stage of fund raising for the 2008 Olympic Games, with our financial goals within reach. We currently have a budget of two hundred and twenty thousand dollars, of which almost half comes from the US Olympic Committee  and the other half has come from local Long Island Sound clubs, primarily the Shelter Island Yacht Club, the New York Yacht Club, and the Seawanhaka Corinthian Yacht Club.
Our main focus for the past few years has been on our Olympic Campaign, which keeps us away sailing on foreign waters. We have however been able to give back to the Long Island Sound sailing community by hosting clinics at various clubs up and down Long Island Sound. Such clubs include Noroton YC, Manhasset Bay YC, Ram Island YC, Milford YC, the JSA all instructor clinic, LISOT Racing Team and the Seawanhaka Corinthian YC. 
We are very excited for the union between the Southport Sailing Foundation and Team GO SAIL 2008. In return for the grant we will give the Southport Sailing Foundation rights to use materials concerning Team GO SAIL in there publications and on their website. 

Again, we would like to thank the Southport Sailing Foundation for their commitment to sailing and we are excited to be part of a very important experience for future Long Island Sound sailors. 

Sincerely, 

Amanda Clark

 Sarah Mergenthaler

